
Thursday, April 11th 
 
The winner of the National Library Week bookmark contest is 6th 
grader, Daviana Garibaldi.  Her outstanding design will be printed, 
laminated, and handed out in the library next week.  Daviana also earned a 
$25 Target gift card.  Runners up earned a $5 Dairy Queen Gift Card. They 
are:  Alexa Smith, Abigayle Mills, Amaya Scott, Amelia Dominik, 
Jason Simnick, and Peyton Delco.  All other students who submitted a 
bookmark design may pick up a Culver's Kids Meal coupon in the 
library.  Thanks to everyone who entered and CONGRATULATIONS to our 
winners!  Please go to the library to claim your prizes. 
 
The NJHS Food Drive is still going on.  Tomorrow is "Dessert Day".  Please 
bring in brownie mix, cake or cookie mix, or any other dessert mixes that 
are your favorites.  It's the last day for the Food Drive, so let's make it the 
best day ever. 
 
This Saturday, the bands will be hosting a FunDrive.  This is a unique fundraising event 
in which we are asking for donations of used clothing, shoes, textiles, and accessories 
(such as handbags) that you and your family will not need any more.  Our band 
boosters will then get paid by the pound for these items.  This money goes towards 
instruments for students who cannot afford them, specialist instruction for various 
instruments, and other awesome opportunities for our band kids.  This is a great time to 
do some spring cleaning.   
 
Box Tops News – Please Help!!   
We need your help!!!  Our Box Tops for Education collection is dwindling. We have 
only collected around $600 this school year compared to over $2,000 in past years. The 
money that we receive from the Box Tops goes directly back to our students! The 
monies allow for the administration to do those little extra items for the students, like ice 
cream treats and special events. Please consider saving your Box Tops and sending 
them into Clark! 
 
We will award Target gift cards to the top three students that bring in the most Box Tops 
for the 2018-2019 school year! Students that have already brought in since the 
beginning of the year have received credit for those box tops. If you have any questions, 
please contact Kelly Hempenius(Wojciehowski). 
 
Last day to order your Clark yearbook is TOMORROW.  Yearbooks will be delivered in 
May.  At time of delivery, a limited number will be available for purchase at the cost of 
$40. Save money and order now! 
 


